
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Kirkwood’s Wildflower Walk & Wine is Aug. 11.

·      As part of the summer reading fun, Douglas County
Public Library is providing two free wildlife shows on June
27. The first show is at 4pm at the Zephyr Cove Library; the
second show will begin at 6:30pm at the C.V.I.C. Hall in
Minden.

·      A Brush with Kindness in South Lake Tahoe, a program of
El Dorado County Habitat for Humanity, is seeking volunteers
to assist with prepping and painting four homes this summer.
For  information  and  an  application,  contact  Sandy  at
530.541.2844.   Applications  are  also  available  online.

·       South  Lake  Tahoe’s  100%  Renewable  Committee  is
partnering with the Sierra Business Council and Optony, a
global leader in clean energy project services, to provide
South Shore businesses and agencies an opportunity to obtain a
no-cost onsite solar assessment with no strings attached. For
info, contact Nick Exline at exline555@gmail.com.

·      Steph Curry from the Warriors is returning to the
celebrity golf tournament next month in Stateline.
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